
 

 

 
16th November 2022 

Christmas Trip 

 

This year we have planned a college Christmas meal to Carlos on Monday 12th December. The cost of the 

meal is £20.00 for a 2 course dinner and drink.  

This is always a wonderful occasion with all of college in attendance, including staff. It is a time to celebrate 

together with friends and enjoy a delicious meal in an appropriate setting. 

Students will need to meet at Carlos in Colne for 5.00pm and be collected at 7pm. For those students who 

cannot or do not wish to eat the meal they can still be a part of the event. 

A deposit of £10 for the trip is required by 25th November 2022 and the final balance will be due by Friday 

9th December 2022. 

Yours sincerely 

N Booth  

Miss N Booth 

Teaching assistant 

             --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

College Christmas trip - NBO 

 

Student Name: _________________________________ 

 

I would/ would not like my son/ daughter to attend the Christmas meal at Carlos Colne.  

 

I have enclosed £................................. 

 

I agree to collect my child at 7pm / my child can walk home (please delete as appropriate). 

 

I confirm there are no changes to the medical information held for my son/ daughter 

 

Signed: ________________________________ Date: _________ 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 
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